
LEARN THE

METHOD ACTING 

 PROCESS USED

BY FILM ACTORS

TO PREPARE

DIFFERENT

CHARACTERS

For Beginners in UAE

10 WEEKS
ACTING 
COURSE



This course is
designed for

beginners in acting. It
teaches you the

process to prepare
for a character &

perform scenes like a
professional actor

 S P E C I A L L Y

D E S I G N E D  F O R

B E G I N N E R S  I N

A C T I N G  T O  H E L P

Y O U  S T A R T  Y O U R

C A R E E R  I N  F I L M S  &

T E L E V I S I O N .



Key Features
LEARN THE

PROFESSIONAL SCREEN
ACTING PROCESS

 
PRACTICE AND

REHEARSE MANY
DIFFERENT CHARACTERS 

 
SHOOT SEVERAL SCENES
IN FRONT OF CAMERA &

GET USED TO OF SHOOTS
 

NETWORK WITH OTHER
ACTORS & MAKE FRIENDS

 
LEARN TO GET PAID

ACTING JOBS IN FILMS
 

RECEIVE CERTIFICATE IN
'10 WEEK FILM ACTING

COURSE' 
 



Learn to get rid of fear of
performance

Learn method acting
techniques used by film
actors

Learn to explore
different characters &
emotions

Cold reading, rehearsals
& improvisation sessions

Costume rehearsals &
final shoots as character

Watch your performance
on big screen & correct
mistakes 

Training Process



During this course we performed so many different characters & scenes.

We practically learned and practiced the whole process of acting as it is

done for feature films.

 

 

 

 

Get a certficate in
film acting

Get showreel with
characters & scenes
performed by you
during the course

Get yourself listed
with us for Casting
opportunities

Become more
confident as a
person

Key
Takeaways



"After this course, it has

become really easy for

me to go for any

audition and perform

the scene as I know the

whole process now."

"I used to just look

forward to the session

every week. It was so

much fun to become a

character and shoot

scenes. It was de-

stressing, relaxing and

really a fun experience."

 "I truly learnt the

process how these

professional actors

become a complete

different person on

screen."

"Its too exciting to be

part of this course. At

times we become king &

queen, or secret agents,

or mafia or a pure

lover. This course is

fun."

Reviews



 

EXPRIENCE
OUTDOOR

SHOOTS IN A
PROFESSIONAL

SHOOTING
SETUP



For Beginners in
Acting

M A N Y  O F  O U R

S T U D E N T S  H A V E

S T A R T E D

W O R K I N G  I N  A D S ,

T E L E V I S I O N ,

F E A T U R E  F I L M S

A N D  N E T F L I X

A F T E R  T H I S

T R A I N I N G  C O U R S E

 

Y O U  L E A R N  T O

P E R F O R M  S E V E R A L

E M O T I O N S  A S  A

C H A R A C T E R

I N F R O N T  O F  T H E

C A M E R A



LEARN TO APPLY FOR

PAID ACTING JOBS &

AUDITION

LEARN TO MAKE ACTING

YOUR SECOND SOURCE

OF INCOME

GET TO NETWORK WITH

PEOPLE OF SAME

INTEREST



WATCH YOURSELF ON BIG
SCREEN TO IMPROVE YOUR

SCREEN PRESENCE



LEARN TO APPLY FOR
AUDITIONS & FIND PAID

ACTING JOBS
 

LEARN ALL THE ACTING
PRINCIPLES OF
STANISLAVSKY

 
LEARN TO PERFORM
DIFFERENT FACIAL

EXPRESSIONS
 

LEARN TECHNICAL
ASPECTS OF LIGHT AND

SOUND AS AN ACTOR
 

LEARN MICHAEL
CHEKHOV TECHNIQUE TO
GET IN THE CHARACTER

 
UNDERSTAND SEVERAL

LAYERS OF A CHARACTER
 

& LOT MORE 
 

LEARN TO APPROACH
AND PREPARE A SCENE

AS THE CHARACTER
 

LEARN THE
IMPROVISATION

TECHNIQUE
 

LEARN TO DECIDE THE
COSTUMES AND

ACCESSORIES
 

LEARN TO ANALYZE A
PROFESSIONAL SCRIPT

 
LEARN TO REMAIN IN THE
CHARACTER FOR SHOOT

 
LEARN TO SHOOT WITH

GREEN SCREEN
 

LEARN DIALOGUE
DELIVERY & VOICE

MODULATION
 

Syllabus

HOW TO REMOVE FEAR
OF PERFORMANCE &
FEAR OF JUDGEMENT

 
HOW TO PERFORM

DIFFERENT EMOTIONS
 

PRACTICAL SESSIONS ON
PERFORMING SCENES IN
FRONT OF THE CAMERA

 
LEARN TO STUDY AND

ANALYSE A CHARACTER
 

LEARN PROFESSIONAL
PROCESS TO MAKE A

CHARACTER BACK STORY
 

LEARN TO ADAPT TO THE
BODY LANGUAGE OF THE

CHARACTER
 

LEARN TO CHANGE VOICE
FOR THE CHARACTER



LOTS OF FUN FILLED

GROUP EXERCISES TO

HELP YOU BECOME

MORE FEARLESS 

HELPS YOU TO REDUCE

STRESS & MAKE YOUR

PERSONALITY MORE

CONFIDENT

LEARN TO IMPROVISE

THE SCENE LIKE

PROFESSIONAL ACTORS



 

LEARN THROUGH

PRACTICAL

SESSIONS AND

PEROFORMANCES

 

 

 

 

 

 

Learn to improvise a
scene professionally

 

Anyone with passion
to act, can learn

acting and can get
paid acting jobs

OUR STUDENTS WHILE

PLAYING DIFFERENT

CHARACTERS DURING

THE SESSION



Contact us
enroll@creativebites.info

www.creativebites.info
 

Acting Coach
Tanveer Ahmed

"If you have an inner
voice in your heart
whispering you to
pursue acting, you

are made for the field
of acting"

CREATIVE
BITES

ACADEMY




